
 

 
 

Toora Streetscape Works Complete 

Line marking on Stanley Street was finished recently, which also marked the completion of the 

Toora Streetscape project.  

The Toora Streetscape was a significant undertaking which involved footpath and drainage 

improvements, a new road surface and landscaping. Stanley Street, parts of Welshpool Road 

and Foster Road – Stage One were upgraded as part of the project, with the works completed 

by Council’s construction crews.   

The project was funded by Council with support from the Federal Government’s Roads to 

Recovery Program. The streetscape project builds on previous works that were completed in 

Stanley Street in 2015. 

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Mayor, Mohya Davies: 

“It is lovely to see the Toora Streetscape works complete. The project has helped to give a lift to 

what is already one of the most picturesque streets in South Gippsland. We hope that the 

revitalised streetscape will benefit local businesses and the wider community for many years to 

come.” 
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